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USAIS In the News  
 
During the period 2016/7 USAIS have increased their reach and impact through ongoing media and publicity. This is 

part of their wider agenda of raising awareness about hearing loss and cochlear implants.  

USAIS are commissioned by NHS England Specialised 

Services. This report is for the year 2016/7 starting on 1st April 

2016 and ending 31st March 2017 for NHS England patients only.  

 

USAIS follow the service specifications for Cochlear Implants (D09/

S/A) and for Implantable Hearing aids for Microtia, Bone anchored 

Hearing Aids and Middle Ear Implants (D09/S/B) and the new 

Commissioning Policy for Bone Conduction Hearing Implants 

(BCHIs) 16041/P.  

 

USAIS receive referrals  for assessment for consideration of 

cochlear implants, bone anchored hearing aids, bone conduction 

and middle ear implants from Audiology and ENT specialists.  

 

The services offered by USAIS are multidisciplinary and involve a 

variety of clinical and medical staff. USAIS are in a unique position 

based within a university setting which is beneficial as it facilitates 

research driven clinical practice.  

Our Service  

USAIS is an all age service and we have auditory implant 

users in all sections of the age spectrum.  

 
 

One of our patients was the UK 

winner for the Cochlear Graeme 

Clark Scholarship, a national award 

set up to help individuals further 

themselves by undertaking 

university studies.  

USAIS supported the MED -EL Life on Mute 

roadshow and one of our Audiologists 

conducted hearing tests on the public to 

raise awareness of hearing loss, which was 

picked up by local newspapers and radio.  

USAIS made local and national news 

with a feature story about a couple 
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service at the same time. The story was 

picked up by  BBC South Today, BBC 

Radio Wiltshire, the Daily Echo as well 

as the Daily Express, Daily Mail, The 

Mirror, The Sun and the Metro.  

A service user and one of our 

Audiologists were featured in a BBC 

Four documentary on Using Sound. 

The documentary featured an initial 

tuning session conducted at USAIS.  


